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From Rassy: Uni has commenced and the shed 
has fallen quiet – Sorta! – That is apart  from Rob 
and I pushing to get the beams completed ASAP. 
Some of the volunteers have dropped in for a few 
hours here and there over the last  fortnight but 
mostly it’s just been the two of us. With plenty of 
shed space  and not many distractions, work is 
getting done, just not on as many jobs as before. 
On Friday with the help of one of our competent 
volunteers we  completed the last of the beam 
infusions.  Next week should see construction  of 
the beams done and dusted, and the hull insertion 
boxes  fitted. Rob is already thinking and talking 
about the LW hull mid section  build which apart 
from the masts and rig is the last major piece of 
the  cargo proa puzzle.
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